

Amwell View School and Specialist Sports College

Headteacher: Mrs Jan Liversage B. Ed., Ad. Dip., B. Phil. (MSI)

NEWSLETTER 389

5th November, 2014

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome back.

I do hope that you have had a good half-term. The weather was helpful, I am sure, to enable you to get out and about.

New Pupils

We have three new pupils to welcome to the school this half-term, in the Early Years Department. We also welcome their families.

A few polite reminders

- Please make sure your child's uniform is named, so that this reduces the risk of losing items of clothing.
- Please remember to send in snacks each day for your child to eat in the morning break. As a Healthy School please ensure that snacks are If you are stuck for ideas a small sandwich is always appropriate. acceptable.
- Please remember to send in PE and swimming kit on the appropriate days. All children who are in school will be following the curriculum as set out in their timetable, which you have. If your child does not have their PE or swimming kit we will find appropriate spares so that your child does not miss out on any opportunity.
- Please make sure that your child is ready to be transported to school each morning. Don't make the mistake of making everyone late.
- Also it is really important that you or another responsible adult is at home to greet your child when the transport drops off your child.
- Please make sure that you are on time to collect your child from After School Club to ensure that everyone can go home at the time they are expected to leave school.

Not to be shared without author's permission















Amwell View School and Specialist Sports College

Headteacher: Mrs Jan Liversage B. Ed., Ad. Dip., B. Phil. (MSI)

Short Breaks Local Offer Grant

Please have a look at our website for this important message about available funding.

http://www.amwell.herts.sch.uk/

- Community
- o Parents Information Corner

Mobile Phone

One has been found in school. If your child has a mobile phone please do not allow them to bring it into school. If you have lost a phone please contact the school giving the make and model so that we can identify the owner and return it to them.

Yours sincerely,

Jan Liversage

Head Teacher













